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The Roxborough,

Ottawa, February 10, 1918.

Hr. John D. Rockefeller, Jr., 
26 Broadway,

New York.

Dear Hr. Rockefeller:

It is taking me longer than I had contemplated to 

finish the mss. of ay book, and I an beginning to feel that 

a break of a day or two would not be unprofitable. In the 

circumstances, I have thought I should^likft to spend the coming 

week-end in New York, and instead of maiïînèStiie next couple 

of chapters would bring them mà/to N6w York, if there

were a prospect of being able to'qe*^ou. a talk with you 

is always a help and a jbl^Mur^to me. It is so long now 

since we last mettant l^l,^-jHi|4^1iko to anticipate a further 

delay in seeinfflyQiY/esrxecially as ay time is ay own in a way 

it has not been\^*—artery long while.

Vould you kindly let me know if you will have a 

moment free on Monday or Tuesday, or if an appointment on 

some other day would be preferable or more convenient for you.

Yours very sincerely,

V. L. Mackenzie King.
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